Winhills Primary Academy
Part of The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust
Established in the Queen’s Jubilee Year 2012

Off Duck Lane, St Neots, Cambridgeshire PE19 2DX
Tel: 01480 211626 email: office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk

C.E.O Mr Jonathan Lewis
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Carol Besant




8th September 2025
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6
Young Voices Choir Trip to the O2 – Thursday 22nd January 2026
The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust has successfully applied for places for all the Year 6 children to perform as part of Young Voices in the O2 Arena on Thursday 22nd January 2026.
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to be part of thousands and will be an unforgettable occasion.  It will however be a long day with coaches departing school at approximately 9:15am so that, once at the O2 the children can spend the day rehearsing with all the other schools, and they will then perform in the evening.  The coach is scheduled to depart the O2 at 9:30pm and return at approximately 11:30pm.
The cost of the coach is £24.00 and payment to be made via Arbor (under activities, trips section, young voices coach).  If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium, the cost of the coach will be £12.00. You will have registered for this entitlement, and this will show in your child’s Arbor account.  
As we are a cash-less office we will not be accepting cash payments for this trip.  If you do not have an Arbor account set-up, please contact the school office.
Children are able to order T-shirts at a cost of £15, which includes a free tiny torch.  A copy of the of the design is on the attached form.  This can also be paid via Arbor.
Parents are able to buy tickets to watch the performance but will need to make their own way to and from the arena.  If you do wish to attend you will need to pay for your own ticket and if you would like, your own T-shirt too, please see Parent Ticket form attached.  Payment for adult tickets/t-shirts is via Arbor (under trips section).  On Arbor there is the facility to purchase up to 4 tickets if you require more please contact the school office.
We need to confirm numbers as soon as possible so please return the attached permission slip and Parent Ticket order form and payment by Monday 15th September 2025.
Yours sincerely 
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Executive Headteacher
On behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (part of the DLPT)


------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 
To:  The School Office, Winhills Primary Academy, Off Duck Lane, St Neots PE19 2DX

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………. to attend the trip to Young Voices at the O2 on 22nd January 2026.

I enclose an order form for parent tickets ____________ (please tick if applicable)

I enclose an order form for a Child’s choir t-shirt (including torch) ____________ (please tick if applicable)

Signed _____________________________________ (parents signature)


Please tick this box if you have paid via Arbor 
 

                                                                                        





The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust is a company registered in England and Wales.
Registered Company No: 8062508. Registered Office: Andrew Road, Eynesbury, St. Neots, Cambs. PE19 2QE
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